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Dear Ms Whelan, 
 

Haringey Core Strategy 
 

As you will be aware the Localism Act 2011 has received Royal Assent.  
Section 112 makes some key changes to the Planning and Compulsory Purchase 
Act 2004 (as amended); amongst other matters, these affect my reporting of the 
Examination. 

 
In the event that the Core Strategy needs amending to address issues of 

legal compliance/soundness, for example as may relate to housing matters and 
conformity with the London Plan, it would be helpful if you could provide an 
indication of how you wish me to proceed.  As provided for by the Localism Act, 
in order for me to make modifications to the plan the Council is required to 
formally notify me whether it wishes to request modifications under section 
20(7C) of the Planning and Compulsory Purchase Act 2004 (as amended).  In the 
absence of a request under section 20(7C), my report will be confined to 
identifying any soundness failures and, if there are, recommending non adoption 
of the DPD.  
 
I would be grateful for an update as soon as possible and prior to 31st January 
2012. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

Andrew Seaman 
 
Senior Housing and Planning Inspector 
 
 
 

 


